
ISTEN 

  EARN 

EAD 

As TWP parents, we want to have these difficult conversations with other parents 

about sensitive subjects that our children are seeing, hearing about and 

experiencing.  This will be a series of roundtable discussions allowing for 

continuous dialogue. We invite you to join us for real conversations about real 

experiences. We will offer resources and ideas for talking to your kids. These 

conversations will be without judgment. We hope that you will come with an 

open heart and an open mind. 

HOW TO TALK TO YOUR KIDS ABOUT 

RACISM 

Given the recent events, we are starting with a discussion of racism.  Racism can 

be overt and obvious, but it is also silent and systematic.  

Our first conversation will take place on June 24th at 7:00 P.M. with a possibility of 

a second session on June 25th.  The location will depend on the number of people 

interested in participating and will be sent with a confirmation of your 

registration. Multiple roundtables are possible depending on the amount of 

interest. Therefore, registration is necessary.  For now, these conversations will 

be with parents of Bunker Hill students only. If you are interested in attending, 

please go to https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C054FACAB28A4FD0-listen  

If you have any questions, please feel free to email Megan Watson at 

mwatson@bkwfamily.com  
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